
 

Lakeside is a nut-free school 

Please can we remind you that there are several children in our school with serious nut allergies. Therefore, we kindly ask that you are 
extra vigilant when sending in food from home. 

Lakeside Sports News 

Wednesday 25th May 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

A message from Mrs Hadfield & Mr Gunnell

Young cyclists 

  

 

Red Nose Day Run 
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Skipping workshops 

York Dance ‘Flash Mob’ 

 

 

Forest School has been extended 
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After school sports clubs are going strong! 

 

Listening to our pupil voice. 
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Bowling success! 

Competitive fixtures are back with a bang! 
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